RRE PTO NEWSLETTER

Rock Ridge Run Report From the President

Congratulations!! We did it!! Not only did we meet our goal, but we beat it by bringing in \$23,665.75! Thank you so much to every one of you who supported our school by registering and pledging. This number will continue to go up as we receive any corporate matching checks. If you were able to get extra funding from your company please let us know. With the new system in place we are not made aware of the incoming checks until they arrive, and it is like a fun little surprise that we would like to be prepared for.

We would also like to say thank you to the Rock Ridge staff, especially Ms. Costas, Mr. Lentz, and our Specials teachers. With no volunteers being allowed on campus, these amazing teachers stepped in to help lead and create our program in a new way. We quite simply could not have done this without them.

We will be giving a full report of the entire Rock Ridge Run program at our October meeting. This will be a great time for feedback or suggestions so please look for the link in the newsletter.

The Prize Packs will be going home Monday and Tuesday, Oct 5 and 6. We will be moving the pie in Mr. Mosby's face for our top prize winner, and duct taping Mr. Lentz to the pole for passing our school wide goal to after Fall Break.

As this was my final year hosting this event I want to give my heartfelt gratitude to the many parents, staff and admin who supported and continued to support this crazy idea we had 4 years ago. It has been a sometimes emotional and stressful adventure to raise this much money for the school while making it fun for the kiddos but it has been a success every year. I could not have done this without the support of so many of you so THANK YOU!! As always, please reach out with any questions or concerns at rockridgepto@gmail.com.











Our Next PTO Meeting

Our next meeting of the year will be held Tuesday, October 6 at 6 pm. Our meeting will not be held on the usual second Tuesday due to Fall Break. We have a lot to discuss, including a report on the Rock Ridge Run! Please click here to RSVP. The Zoom link will be sent to those who have RSVP'd.

UPCOMING EVENTS -

October 5-6
Rock Ridge Run Prize
Distribution

October 6
PTO Meeting 6 pm via Zoom

October 7 Chipotle Spirit Night 5-9 pm

October 8-9
Online learning days (no inperson instruction)

October 12-16 Fall Break - NO SCHOOL

October 29 Chick Fil-A Spirit Night

November 5
Panda Express Spirit Day 11-8:30

November 10 PTO Meeting 6 pm via Zoom

December 2 Freddy's Spirit Night 4-8 pm



Did you know?

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook and Instagram! Like our page on Facebook and click the Follow button OR follow us on Instagram @rockridgepto. This way we will join your newsfeed, you will get great reminders, funny memes and school related information. We love to post reminders of things we as parents may have forgotten like days off, due dates and school events.

Chipotle Spirit Night

Monster Mash Update

We will not be able to hold our annual Monster Mash due to the pandemic. However, we are brainstorming ways in which to celebrate the spooky holiday while remaining socially distant. Keep an eye out for more information coming soon!

K-Cups Needed

We would like to stock up the K-Cups in the teacher's lounge. If you'd like to purchase some K-Cups to donate to this cause, please sign up below! Boxes of K-Cups can be sent to school in your child's backpack - just have your kiddo drop them off at the front office.

Thank you!

Click here to sign up!

Spirit Rock

Don't forget to sign up for our Spirit Rock! If you'd like to celebrate your child's birthday, show appreciation for your favorite staff member, or leave encouraging messages for everyone at school, be sure to grab a date! Visit our <u>website</u> for more information!

Spirit Wear

Our Spirit Wear sales will all be virtual this year! Visit our <u>website</u> to see what we have available. All purchases must be made through MySchoolBucks ONLY - CASH/CHECK WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

Fundraisers

We have several ways you can STILL support the school and the PTO, without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and ask a board member if you have any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards

The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. Every time you shop, you support the PTO.

Box Tops

The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!

American Furniture Warehouse

If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout, and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!

Westerra Credit Union

By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge PTO, we earn \$52.80-- per account!

Join the PTO Board!

We are looking for someone to fill in our Vice President position on our Board!
Email us for more information, rockridgepto@gmail.com.



Board Members

President: Lydia Goodland lydiag83@gmail.com

> Vice President: OPEN

Secretary:
Allison Uselton
useltona325@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Paula Graham
pjsaffron@yahoo.com

Fundraising Coordinator:
Alexous Tapia
lex.montoya33@gmail.com

Communications Liaisons:
Shannon DiCamillo
shannon.dicamillo@dcsdk12.org
Janet Bortot
janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org

PTO Email: rockridgepto@gmail.com



Check out our <u>website</u> for more information on all things PTO! Feel free to contact us if you're looking for a way to help!